

Women's Club of New Seabury

November 2018

Looking Back.....

The Holdiday appetizer demonstration by Chef Ken at the Athletic Center was a wonderful way to learn how to make "your cake" and eat it too! He demonstrated three easy hors d'oeuvres to make and then served them to the group as the first course of our luncheon. Can't decide which was better—the tarte tatin—tomatoes blended with spices in a pastry crust or the apples, pecans, and cranberries in the pastry crust. He also prepared and served apple chutney and goat cheese on French baguettes.

And the piece de resistance was his chocolate pecan bread pudding. It was a lesson in cooking and a mouth watering feast.

Looking Ahead.....

In the 49th year of the Women's Club of New Seabury, we continue to provide sustenance to the needy by way of our "We Care" Giving Fair. There are many ways in which you can contribute to the fair, as well as participate on the day of the Fair. It is a culmination of a lot of hard work combined with a lot of fun—and all funds raised go to the needy in our community by way of providing food.

So if you would like to prepare a hostess basket or bake a goodie for the bake table; or donate an item for our Wine Toss (bottle of wine) or an item for the Chinese Auction table, it all serves our "We Care" goal.

And then, don't forget to mark your calendars and send your reservation for the luncheon on Tuesday, November 13. It promises to be another fun-filled day. The first member to book a Table for Ten will get a free Membership Renewal for next year!!

See enclosed flyer and Reservation Sheet

If you would like a reservation sheet mailed to you, please contact Janet Kinnally at 508-539-3974 or jkinnally@comcast.net and one will be sent immediately.

MEMBERS and FRIENDS:

Your support is invaluable for the Giving Fair. In the last 10 years, the Women's Club of New Seabury has donated over \$160,000 to beneficiaries that provide food to the needy in our community. Our contributions have gone to The Mashpee Senior Center; Boys and Girls Club of Mashpee, the Falmouth Service Center; St. Vincent de Paul, and also to the Mashpee Scholarship Foundation Trust. We can't do it without YOU!

The Grand Prize Raffle will award \$1000; \$500; and \$250 to the lucky winners. Please try to sell the raffle ticket booklet that was sent to you, and feel free to ask for more tickets!

Contact Ann Marie Higgins at am_higgins@yahoo.com for more!

If you have unsold tickets, we would love to try to sell them at the fair. Please return them to WCNS, PO Box 906, Mashpee, MA 02649 as soon as possible.



The Women's Club of New Seabury

Cordially Invites You to

The "WE CARE" Giving Fair

To benefit local food pantries and shelters and the Mashpee Scholarship Foundation Trust.

Tuesday, November 13, 2018

The Country Club of New Seabury 11 AM

Luncheon at 12:30 PM

RAFFLES, CONTESTS, AND MORE!

ALL ARE WELCOME. NO NEED TO BE A WCNS MEMBER TO ATTEND.

Please contact Kitty Gold at 508-477-5106 or goldkatc@verizon.net

with any questions or to confirm your reservation.

RESERVATIONS MUST BE MADE FOR AN INDIVIDUAL OR A TABLE OF 10.

Please send your name and payment (\$30 per person) by November 7, 2018 to: WCNS, Post Office Box 906, Mashpee, MA 02649

Member Name	\$30
Guest(s)	\$30 pp

"WE CARE" GÍVÍNG FAÍR



November 13, 11am, New Seabury Country Club

in my party ___

	6	
· <u></u>	チ	
· 	8	
·	9·	
	10	

Please complete this form and return it and your check (\$30 per person) to WCNS, P.O. Box 906, Mashpee, MA 02649, by November 7.



WELCOME NEW MEMBERS

LISA CLIFFORD

ANGELA RIORDAN

ASA ELDH

The 2018-2019 Membership Booklet is on the way to the Printer. It will be available in November.



GET WELL WISHES TO:
Ann Marie Higgins



New Seabury Women's Club

2018"We Care" Giving Fair

will feature the famous

"Bakery Table"

Share your culinary favorite:
Anything cooked in a kitchen is
welcome...

savory or sweet, a few or many, fresh or preserved

To add your treat to our table on <u>Tuesday, November 13th</u>

Contact: Carol Stenberg

508-477-2187

carol@stenberg.com

You Cook, we will package and decorate!

If you are unable to join us at the event and would like to share with us...

We would be happy to pick up your "treat" on Monday or at your convenience.

THE BASKET TABLE



Let your imagination run wild and donate a basket to our Fair! A hostess basket for the holidays is great to have on hand!

Please contact Janet Kinnally at jkinnally@comcast.net with any questions or to make your donation. She will be happy to wrap and/or pick up your basket.